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Random Acts of Kindness Day at St Winifreds Care Home

On Wednesday 17 February we celebrated 'Random Acts of Kindness Day' here at St Winifreds Care Home.

Our residents enjoyed giving out gift bags to our staff and watching a video they had made for them to thank them for all their

hard work and wonderful care.

The bags contained items from our donated Avon gifts, plus chocolate and sweets too!

Our staff absolutely loved their bags and really appreciated the special video.

A really special way to spread kindness and thank our amazing team.

 

 

 


